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June 6, 2016 
 
VIA HAND DELIVERY 
 
Board of Supervisors 
County of Santa Barbara  
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara, California 93109 
 

Re:  Withdrawal of Appeal  
14CUP-00000-00011, 4599 Kenneth Avenue 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

We write to you on behalf of our client Verizon Wireless.  Regrettably, due to the 
action of the Flood Control and Water Conservation District withdrawing authorization to 
pursue this application on its property, Verizon Wireless must withdraw the appeal of the 
above-captioned application that was denied by the Planning Commission.  Verizon 
Wireless continues to believe that the Flood Control and Water Conservation District 
property remains the least intrusive location for placement of a disguised wireless facility 
to serve an identified significant gap in its network services in Orcutt.  Verizon Wireless 
will pursue alternative locations for placement of a facility, including the likely 
placement of facilities in the County right-of-way, in order to meet the demand of 
wireless customers in Orcutt.   
 

Very truly yours, 

 
Paul B. Albritton 
 

 


